
 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO ADOPT A MUNICIPAL PLAN 

TOWN OF RIVERVIEW 

July 28th, 2025 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Riverview Town Council intends to consider an updated Municipal 

Plan. The updated plan is intended to cover the municipal boundaries of Riverview and is an update to 

land use policy within the existing Municipal Plan.  

Any person wishing to inspect the proposed Municipal Plan BY-LAW NO 300-34 may do so at the 

Riverview Town Hall, 30 Honour House Court, Riverview, NB, during regular office hours of 8:30 a.m. to 

4:30 p.m. Monday to Friday except holidays or online at www.townofriverview.ca  AND 

https://plan360.ca/area/riverview .  

A Public Presentation to inform residents of the new proposed Municipal Plan BY LAW NO 300-34 will be 

held at 4:00 p.m. on August 11th, 2025, in Council Chambers. 

This presentation will launch a 30-day period during which the public is invited to submit written 

comments on the updated Municipal Plan. This will be followed by a Public Hearing on October 14th. It is 

at this Public Hearing that written submissions will be addressed, and the public is invited to comment 

either in support or in opposition of these written submissions. 

Written comments to the proposed By-law may be made to Council by forwarding comments within 30 

days of the Public Presentation. 

Comments or objections shall be addressed to the Town Clerk, 30 Honour House Court, Riverview, NB, 

E1B 3Y9, or via e-mail to clerk@townofriverview.ca. 
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